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AN ACT to provide for a department of health and human services study of value-based 

purchasing for pharmaceuticals as a feasible option for the state; and to provide for a legislative 

management report.

BE IT ENACTED BY THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF NORTH DAKOTA:

SECTION 1. STUDY OF VALUE-BASED PURCHASING - REPORT TO LEGISLATIVE 

MANAGEMENT. During the 2023-24 interim, the department of health and human services 

shall study value-based purchasing to determine whether it is a feasible and cost-effective 

option for the state, including whether and which consortium would be the most effective for the 

state to join or whether the state should establish a value-based purchasing program. By 

March 1, 2024, the department of health and human services shall report its findings and 

recommendations to the legislative management, together with any legislation required to 

implement the recommendations.
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